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Jan 18th  2nd 

Grade Dad’s 
and Donuts 
@ 9:15am 

 
 
 
Jan 21st Human 

Right’s Day 
(NO 
SCHOOL) 

 
 
 
Jan. 31st 100s Day 

 

Don’t forget to sign up for 
Smith’s Earn and Learn 

program! Just take pictured bar 
code to Smith’s grocery store or 

enroll online at: 
www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/mysmit

hs/Pages/earn_and_learn       
   

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back after a nice holiday break.  We hope you enjoyed some extra time with your 
family. 
 

Winter has once again settled in our Ridgeline community.  With this, we want to 
remind you of some of our cold weather procedures.  If the temperature drops below 22°, 
including the wind-chill factor, it will be declared an inside day.  There will be two flags on 
the front side of the building.  If the flags are green, please come inside using the front 
doors. Lower grades will stay in the front kiva and upper grades will be in the gym. Our 
playground supervisors will be with the students during this time.  If the outside flags are 
red, please stop and go to the back of the school for supervision until the bell rings.  
When the bell rings, students will go to their assigned areas and brought to the classrooms by 
their teacher. Please do not drop off students before 7:45am or 9:00am.  We have only 
assigned supervisors 15 minutes before our tracks begin. 

Most days will be outside days where the students can play and exercise before their 
school day begins.  Please make sure students are dressed appropriately as there are cold days 
ahead of us. 

Our loading and unloading procedures remain the same on green and red flag days.  
Always pull forward to drop students off at a curb.  Never pick up or drop off from the drive-
through lane.  Please move forward to allow more curb area for loading and unloading. 

Parents and students using the front entries, please be sure to wipe your feet on the 
carpets and mats and stay on the carpet and mats as much as possible.  The snowy and wet 
shoes can leave water on the tile that can become very slippery. 

Thanks for the great support you give to your children and Ridgeline Elementary. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ken Higgins, Principal 
 
 
 
 

 
We are super excited about our new Reading program! Look for up coming 
announcements on Read Today and go online and look at what you can do with 
your child TODAY!    

 

 
 


